
Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Wafting from the glass with 
aromas of sweet raspberries 

and plums mingled with 
licorice, peony and cinnamon, 

it’s full-bodied, fleshy and 
seamless, with a rich core of 
fruit, lively acids and a long, 

saline finish.

Clos de la Roche
 Cuvée Vieilles Vignes

Burgundy, France

96+pts


